
Public Utilities Commission of Ohio Richard L. Kiefer 
Attention Case No. 14-0841-EL-SSO 2717 Saturn Drive 
180 East Broad Street Fairfield, Ohio 45014 
Columbus, Ohio 43215 

October 20,2014 

Dear Sir/Madam: 

This letter is to express my opposition to the bailout of Duke Energy's outdated coal 
plants. 

First Energy and Duke Energy need to reduce the carbon emissions fi^om the outdated 
coal fired plants. Instead of passing the costs on to the consumers like myself, the energy 
companies need to take some responsibility and use company profits and capital reserves 
to build more efficient plants. 

The newer and more efficient plants would save costs in the long run and also help the 
enviroimient. Almost all energy consumers are tired of the energy company continually 
passing on many costs to the consumer that the company should also bear some 
responsibility. 

Please deny the financial bailout of the outdated plants that First Energy and Duke 
Energy are submitting plans for. 

Sincerely, 

Richard L. Kiefer 
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Robert L Wilson 
1106 Paxton Ave 
Cincinnati OH 45208 

To Whom It May Concern (i.e., PUCO) 

I am very concerned about the current direction of Duke Energy as it relates to the lack of 
development and use of renewable energy resources. This issue is of paramount importance to 
our state's and country's future. Continuing to utilize carbon-based energies, specifically coal, is 
counter to the need to reduce our carbon footprint and clean-air. Not only is Duke planning to 
ask that we pay for more outdated technology, but our children will be paying a tar greater price 
with poor health, changing environment, and much higher expense to fix later. The resources 
being requested by Duke Energy should be placed against development of renewable-energy 
sources, not coal plants. 

Thank you, 
Robert Wilson 
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